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Are we having success with our TLCEE Programs? The 
answer is simple, yes. In developing our TLCEE projects 
we have worked closely with other departments, 
community members, and other universities to fulfill 
our objectives with the San Manuel Endowment.  Our 
continued outreach to our target tribal and urban 

communities have more people taking our TLCEE online courses. Our interns are finding permanent employment from our 
partnered Tribes.  Finally, our pipeline project has received great news that our students have been given letters of acceptance to 
UCLA, San Diego State University, Fresno State, CSU Bakersfield, Northern Arizona University and more (see picts below).  
One of our goals within the “Leaders” project were to provide our students the ability to prove they can take a university course 
and be successful.  This in turn, would allow our students to place their earned grades on their transcript and within their personal 
statement.  Overall, if they were close in being considered within the UC system, these courses would provide them additional 
consideration from this experience.  As it was told to our TLCEE program, by our student, UCLA requested more information on our 
Leaders project and a month later our student was given a letter of acceptance to UCLA (and HE ACCEPTED!).  This is evidence that 
our program is working as designed. In fact many of our student participants have been accepted to universities throughout the 
state and beyond, and this is our first year!  Can we say this pipeline project works?  Yes, It Works! 
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Projected Leaders - Spring 2015 
 

With many changes we are finalizing our Leaders Project for 
Spring 15.  We are finalizing approximately 20 students.   

Bishop/Paiute TANF: 8 students  
San Diego State University (Urban): 7 students 
Viejas Band of Mission Indians: 2 students  
San Pasqual Band of Kumeyaay Indians: 3 students 
 

 

 

By location, where our adult online students 
come from:  

 
The majority of our online students come from the Southern CA region. This is a change 
from 2012 where our students came more from outside the Southern CA region.  Our 
outreach, through the Leaders Project, has translated into an increase of adults within 
those regions taking our online courses.   
Statistically, first time online learners have the highest dropout rates.  From UCLA 
extension we have between 50-60% attrition within these programs overall.   With the 
success of our native youth, we can utilize some of the concepts used within our Leaders 

Project for our adult online students.  If there is a strong concentration of students within a location we may look to develop a pod 
for adults to help ensure their success within our online courses.  Such gathering of students will create discussion, sharing of ideas, 
and study groups, much like what our university students do today.  By utilizing these concepts and capitalizing on the concentrated 
student populations we can achieve greater completion rates with our online Adult students.  
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Important Dates: 

 

¶ Adult Spring Session Courses start, April 8, 2015 

¶ Leaders Spring Session Courses start, April 15, 2015 

¶ Mid-way Leaders Meeting, May 9, 2015 

¶ College Board Presentation (Pullman, WA), June 4-6, 2015 
 

Summary:  

Our projects are developing fast, many locations beyond our Southern CA region are inquiring about what we 
are doing at UCLA with our pipeline project and online courses. Our contacts are also looking into possible 
internships for our WTC students in many differing areas.  Our students are being accepted at many of our CA 
Universities and the vast majority are returning to continue our Leadership course series.  We look forward to 
our GSEIS evaluation so that we may improve upon the delivery of our pipeline project.  The ideas that are 
being developed from here can only improve our outreach and our commitment to our Native Communities.   

We thank all those who have continued their support through their volunteerism and partnership!  

 

Thank you:  American Indian Recruitment Programs AmeriCorps, Owens Valley CDC Tribal TANF, Viejas Educational Center, Sherman Indian High 
School, UCLA Extension, UCLA Undergraduate Admissions, UCLA AIR Program, San Diego State University Presidents Office and American 

Indian Studies Dept., University of San Diego Ethnic Studies Dept. and CASA Programs, UCLA GSEIS, University of Redlands American Indian 
Recruitment Office,  UCR American Indian Outreach Programs, San Pasqual Indian Education Center, Southern CA Indian Centers,  

and the San Manuel Band of Mission Indians. 

 


